CONGRATULATIONS!!
YOU HAVE BEEN SELECTED BY THE EMPLOYEE RECOGNITION
COMMITTEE TO RECEIVE THE P.R.LD.E. ﬁWﬁRD
FOR THE 4TH QUARTER, 2015

January 19, 2016

The City Administrator, Mayor and Council would like to congratulate Mark Wernsmann on
achieving the 4" Quarter P.R.I.D.E. Award for 2015. You were nominated by your peers for your
outstanding commitment to the City of Gillette. You were chosen based on your ability to
exemplify the City’s core values: Productivity, Responsibility, Integrity, Dedication, and
Enthusiasm.

To say that Mark exceeded the expectations of employees for the city would be an
understatement. In a recent Tyler training, the Tyler trainer and IT manager were both very
impressed with his skill set in the depth of his use of the software. The Tyler trainer, who
remembered Mark from over a year ago, was blown away by the way Mark utilizes and
maneuvers in Tyler.

Mark is always looking at the big picture in hopes for better ease with the setup that is efficient
and user-friendly for the future. One example of this is the way he has worked to set up
preventative maintenance work orders for the Vehicle Maintenance division. All the while, Mark
has remained positive and cooperative, even though the whole process has been very difficult
for Fleet as a whole. Mark understands that Tyler is used throughout the City to benefit all of us
and has been very flexible during the configuration of the module.

In addition to the Tyler setup, he has also done so much in helping to educate and give insight to
the new fleet manager. He takes the extra time and opportunities to explain the various aspects
of our fleet and how different types of equipment operate.

Mark is a team player, and it was exemplified through the Tyler setup, which is still ongoing. He
is very humble and doesn’t look for recognition in his work, but wants to help our organization
be the best that it can be.

We are honored to present you with this P.R.I.D.E. Award and encourage you to continue to be
an example to your co-workers. Please accept the thanks and recognition you deserve and have

truly earned for your outstanding performance and service to the citizens of the City of Gillette.

Sincerely,

J. Carter Nz) \ Louise Carter-King
City Administrator Mayor, City of Gillette



